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Board members present:  George Willard, Ken Caisse, Gail Cromwell 
 
Call to order by Willard at 5:00 p.m.   
 
 
 
Paperwork:  Signed 2016 2nd bill property tax warrant. 
 
 
Other Business:  Review and discussion about a letter, composed by Cromwell, to be sent with the property 
tax bills.  Caisse requested that his name be removed from the letter as he felt that he had not had enough 
time to review information regarding the use of fund balance when setting the tax rate.  Review of a graph to 
be added to the reverse side of the letter, compiled by Ron Pulos.  Move by Cromwell to send the letter, with 
the graph on the back, inserted with the property tax bills and to remove Caisse’s name from the letter, 
second by Willard and voted Willard and Cromwell – yes, Caisse – abstained. 
 
Review of an email from the TTHAC regarding the sensor light switch in the hallway between the Main Hall 
and the Annex.  This switch is not currently working.  Dick Benotti has researched and obtained a quote from 
KA Electric to replace the switch at approximately $100.00.  Move by Willard to approve an amount up to 
$100.00 for replacement of the sensor light switch in the hallway between the Main Hall and the Annex, and 
to authorize Dick Benotti to engage KA Electric to replace the switch, second by Cromwell and voted in the 
affirmative.  
 
 
 
   
Motion to adjourn at 5:14 pm by Cromwell, second by Caisse and voted in the affirmative. 
 
 
Submitted by Debra Harling 


